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Regional Representatives, Company Presidents, Associates, and Daughters of 
Utah Pioneers: 
 

Happy 4th of July!  We are looking forward to a memorable 24th of July celebration 
for Pioneer Day. 
 

Points of Interest: 
 

• The Pioneer Memorial Museum will be closed on July 4, Independence 
Day. 

 

• Welcome to our new Members of Daughters of Utah Pioneers!  We had 38 
women who joined in the month of June.  Congratulations!    

 

• ISDUP Annual Seminar/Convention 
Thank you to all who attended our Seminar/Convention on June 15.  We 
enjoyed excellent training, a wonderful Convention meeting, and a superb 
speaker, Emily Utt.   
 

• NEW WEBSITE!!! 
ISDUP launched our new website on Monday, June 3.   
Here are a few of new features to look for: 

o There is a donation button at the top of the homepage. 
o You can find a spread sheet showing all the DUP Markers, their 

locations, and information about them.  Go to 
ISDUP.org>Home>Markers and explore! 

o A search bar is on the homepage. Type a suggested word there to 
find documents, reports, DUP Museums, lesson topics, etc. 
 

• Book Sale! 
Tales of Triumph Volume 7 has arrived!!  It is available for purchase in the 
Museum or in the online store.   

o Spiral books are $20. 
o Hardbound books are $25.   



o Shipping is extra. 
o Call the Museum office to arrange curbside service. 

 

• SUPer DUPer Day on July 22 at This is The Place Heritage Park 
o Location:  The Garden Place; Time:  10:00 a.m. 
o Speaker will be Emily Belle Freeman, Young Women General 

President of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints.   
o Days of ’47 Royalty will be introduced. 
o Discounted tickets are available for the Park for your family and 

friends. To buy tickets or order tickets online use the code 

SUPDUP2024 to receive a discount. 

 

• Pioneer Memorial Museum Open House on July 24 

o 10:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Everyone is welcome to visit our Museum!  Take a picture with your family, 

listen to stories, and enjoy the photos and artifacts from our Pioneer 

ancestors. 
 

• 2024 Days of ’47 Events 
For information about these events visit the website: daysof47.com. 
July 12-13              Pops Concert       
July 18                    Pioneers of Progress      
July 20 & 22           Float Preview Party       
July 22                     SUPer DUPer Day       
July 24                     Pioneer Memorial Museum Open House   
July 24                     Sunrise Service       
July 19-20, 22-24   Rodeo        
 

• New Camp Rosters 
o Company Presidents and Company Secretaries will be emailed new 

2024-2025 Camp Rosters on July 16. Instructions for processing dues 
and instructions for correcting Daughter’s and Associate’s 
information on the Camp Rosters will also be included in that email.  

o Camp Rosters and Instructions are to be forwarded to Camp Captains 
prior to Camp meetings beginning in September.   



o Presidents and Secretaries, please communicate with each other 
about receiving or not receiving this email. Forward them to each 
other if you find there was a problem.  

o If you are no longer the Company President, please forward the 
email to your successor. 

 

• District Conventions 
o Scheduling has begun for 2025 District/Company Conventions.  If you 

did NOT hold a Convention in 2024 with an ISDUP visitor, please 
check your email for a message from Stacey Page, District Convention 
Chairman.  This will contain information about your 2025 date. 

o Respond to the email so your date will be on the schedule.   
o Remember that we are holding conventions with ISDUP visitors every 

other year. 
 

• Year End Reports  
A big THANK YOU to Companies who have already submitted their:  

o Company Annual Statistical Report, due to ISDUP June 30. 
o Company Annual Financial Review, due to ISDUP June 30. 

These reports are based on data from the DUP fiscal year June 1, 2023 to 
May 31, 2024. We encourage all Companies to complete these two Reports 
and submit them as soon as possible.   
 

• Legacy 
Please send articles and pictures to be considered for placement in the 
Legacy by email to legacy@isdup.org. The deadline for articles in the Fall 
edition is July 15. Send pictures as separate jpeg attachments. Please do 
not send articles about things for sale, service projects/fundraisers for 
organizations not associated with DUP, recognitions for incoming or 
outgoing Camp/Company officers, poems, or obituaries.  

 

• Garden of Quilts at Thanksgiving Point 
The organizers of the Garden of Quilts display are planning a special quilt 
exhibit for members of DUP as part of the Garden of Quilts in September 
2024. DUP members may display a quilt they have made or an historic quilt 
from their ancestors.  This display is visited by people from all over the 
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world. If you would like to participate and for more information and an 
application, please visit thanksgivingpoint.org/quilt-submission-application.  
The $25 entrance fee has been waived for all quilts for the DUP display. 
 

• Zoom Camps!   
Many Daughters have responded to the opportunity to participate in Zoom 
Camp meetings based on living in an area where no Camp is available to 
them or as a way to accommodate their needs. If interested, contact a 
leader listed in your Time Zone below: 

o Mountain Time Zone – based in St. George, Utah – contact Dantzelle 
Allen, dantzelle@gmail.com.  

o Mountain Time Zone – based in Denver, Colorado – contact Bobbi 
Brook, lilydog5brook@hotmail.com.  

o Central Time Zone – based in Port St. Louis, Missouri – contact Juline 
Hokanson, julinah@gmail.com.  

o Pacific Time Zone – based in Los Altos-SF Bay, California – contact Pat 
Yencho, patyen@earthlink.net.  

o Pacific Time Zone – based in Puget Sound, Washington – contact 
Barbara Pollard, clbjpollard@gmail.com.  

o Eastern Time Zone – based in Arlington, Virginia – contact Vinette 
Bowman, vbowman01@verizon.net.  

o Hawaii-Aleutian Time Zone – based in Hawaii – contact Debra Chun, 

debrakomatsu@yahoo.com. 

 

• The Ten-Year Camp Initiative 
The Ten-Year Camp Initiative was introduced in 2023 as a planning tool in 
which Camp Members were encouraged to assess their membership to 
make a plan for the perpetuation of their Camp. We encourage all Camps 
to continue this effort. The Ten-Year Camp Initiative recommendations and 
worksheet are available on our website homepage. 

 

• ADA Requirements 
 Please be advised that DUP Museums and other buildings are required by  
      law to follow the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

 

Thank you for all your hard work, enthusiasm, and support for Daughters of Utah 
Pioneers.   

mailto:lilydog5brook@hotmail.com
mailto:julinah@gmail.com
mailto:patyen@earthlink.net
mailto:clbjpollard@gmail.com
mailto:vbowman01@verizon.net
mailto:debrakomatsu@yahoo.com


  

 

Sincerely, 
 

ISDUP Executive Board 

ISDUP International Board 

International Society Daughters of Utah Pioneers 

300 N Main St, Salt Lake City, UT 84103-1699; 801-532-6479 
 


